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We shouldn’t think about who the workshops are for anymore. This is 
universal, for everyone. As disciples, we have to share the universal 
language. 

Dr. Ki Hoon Kim 

   

 

   

"We want more!" say Chosen viewers 
4,000 people tuned in live for True Parents docuseries 

   

    

6pm is fast becoming prime time viewing for thousands during this COVID 

quarantine. The response has been incredible to the first two episodes of "Chosen: 

Discovering the Life of True Parents". Despite the physical distance and social 

isolation we are all experiencing, viewers are expressing their gratitude and feeling 

of deep connection with each other and True Parents in the live chat room each 

night.  

"This is so deep. You are giving us a glimpse into events we all know about - but 

we are now understanding the people, the places, the members who have been 

making and pioneering this providential history," said viewer Nadine Andre during 

last night's episode on Africa. "I can't wait until this is the history that is taught in 

schools!" 

Forever Access to the series is available for purchase, including all 21 episodes 



 

 

once they air and special bonus features. Early Bird price is 75% off! Get it now, 

enjoy forever. You can also tune in live 6pm every day at chosen.familyfed.org 

Get Forever Access 

   

 

   

The Wait Is Over 
True Mother's memoir is available for purchase 

3,000 copies have already been sold in just two days. The first batch of books is 

selling out fast, so get your copies today before they're all gone! 

   

    

    

 

   

We Are Universal 
   

Dr. Ki Hoon Kim's words at the weekly leaders meeting on May 26, 2020. 

People are looking for the Second Coming of the Messiah, for figures like True 

Parents. I truly feel this is what they are longing for. When I speak during the 

National Family Service, I intentionally try to testify to True Parents and Heavenly 

Parent more than anything else. Our Sunday service is universal, not just for guests 

or blessed central families. Our service is centered on True Parents and Heavenly 

Parent. It is universal. 

Yesterday, after the first day of this series, a young participant asked if this series 

was for guests or for Family Federation families. Please don’t think this way 

anymore. We shouldn’t think about who the workshops are for anymore. This is 

universal, for everyone. As disciples, we have to share the universal language. 

These are God-centered and True Parents-centered life course series. We need to 

be proud of and testify to True Parents. This is the purpose of the Divine Principle 

lectures and this global 21-day series - discovering the Life of True Parents. 



 

 

Thank you so much for your support. When we unite, we can do anything and we 

can see miracles. We are the kingdom builders. We can even build God’s kingdom. 

This is a miracle and we can make it. 

Thank you and God bless you all. 

   

 

   

Class of 2020! 

Want to send a shoutout to your 

favorite grad(s)? Send us their photo by 

Saturday morning, May 30, so we can 

spotlight them during National Sunday 

Service! 

Send your grad's name and photo to 

hello@nationalfamilyservice.org 

 

 

   

 

   

Did someone forward this to you? Subscribe to the newsletter on our 

homepage. 
   

 

   

Follow Us 
   

 

   

 

   

    

 

 


